
      
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 

  
    

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
   

 
   

  

 
 

Posting Date: 
12/14/2022 

SPECIAL DISTRICT VACANCY NOTICE 

This is to announce there is a vacancy on the 
Valley Center Fire District Board of Directors, 

as no one ran for the District 4 Seat 

In compliance with the California Government Code, Article 2, 
Section 1780, an appointment can be made on 1/19/2023, or 

thereafter. 

Questions regarding the vacancy should be 
directed by January 11, 2023 to 

Joe Napier, Fire Chief 
napier@vcfpd.org 

28234 Lilac Rd., Valley Center, CA 92082 
phone - 760-751-7600 
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